
To: 2024-2025 6th Students & Parents  
 
From: 6th Grade Teachers 
 
Date: 5-23-24 
 

We wanted to share the date for our 24-25  6th Grade Orientation. We are planning to meet you 
on August 8th, 2024 at 5:30 PM in the cafeteria at LHS. This time will allow us to go much 
deeper in the transition into middle school. This opportunity will provide very specific information 
and the time to ask questions that we will not be able to address at the normal open house. 
Your attendance will provide you with a good foundation for the transition & expectation moving 
into middle school. We look forward to seeing you there.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at LHS: 386-294-1701. 
 


